
2018-2019 P.1 Application 

 

Dear parents, 

 

Should you wish to apply P.1 at Rosaryhill School for your child for the 

academic year 2018-2019, please note that the time frame set for 

making a reservation online is from 10:00 a.m. on 14th September, 2017 

to 11:59p.m. on 25th September, 2017. 

Registration of New Primary Students 2018 – 2019  

Rosaryhill School (Primary Section) 

Internet%202018-2019%20New%20P1%20students%20recruitment%20letter%20to%20parents.pdf

